July 17,2014

Dear Property Owner,

We, Andy and Julie DeRice, are the property owner's of the duplex apariment house
located at 49 / 51 Richardson St. in Portland.

The City of Portland requires us to notice you as an abutter of this property of our
intentions to remove the existing garage. This demolition will commence in the near

future.
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Julie DeRice
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